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 Spring Terrace Newsletter 
Spring Terrace Public School  
A Community of Confident Learners 

573 Forest Road, Spring Terrace NSW 2798 
T: 02 63654287 Email: springterr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

 

Term 1 Week 9 Tuesday 24th March 2020 

School Attendance 
School is currently open for students whose 
parents are both working, otherwise students are 
encouraged to stay at home. 

If you do need to work please send your children 
to school rather than finding other care for them, 
after all the goal is to limit the number of people 
everybody interacts with. 

We want to do our part to ensure that COVID-19 is 
controlled as quickly and effectively as possible. 

The staff are currently working hard to organise 
work for our students. Most of this will be 
distributed via Google Classrooms but there are 
hardcopy alternatives for students who don’t have 
the internet or a device available to them. 

We will work with families to make this work as 
smoothly as possible. 

 

Future Development 
We are continuing to receive regular updates from 
the Department of Education and the Department 
of Health on the current situation and any actions 
we should be taking. 

Any information relevant to our students and 
parents will be forwarded to parents as quickly as 
possible. 

 
Spring into School 
As for our regular students the same applies for 
Spring into School. Students should only attend if 
both parents are working. Again send students to 
school rather than finding other care for them. 
 
 
 
 

Collection of School work 
Tomorrow, parents will be able to collect work for 
their children from school. Teachers will also make 
contact with parents on Wednesday or Thursday to 
answer any questions and to see what else we can 
do to ensure a smooth transition to learning at 
home. 
If you have any questions please contact your 
child/children’s teacher during school hours by 
ringing the school on  

6365 4287 
Outside of school hours, email the teacher of 
contact Miss Toovey, Miss Hutchison or myself 
about your child using Google Classrooms, on the 
emails listed below: 
 
Peter.p.scott@det.nsw.edu.au 
Lauren.toovey6@det.nsw.edu.au 
Zoe.hutchison@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
 
 

Peter Scott 

Principal 
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